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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL  

 
“Today’s Supreme Court decision is deeply disappointing, but it does not give anyone a 
license to discriminate, and it will not undermine our ordinance that prohibits 
discrimination based on sexual orientation or gender identity. The City of Chicago will 
continue to uphold equal protection under the law, regardless of the person you love or 
how you identify. As we start to celebrate Pride Month, let’s recognize the countless 
contributions made by LGBT Chicagoans and reaffirm our unwavering belief in equality for 
all.”  
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